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We thank you for your prayers and partnership with Village Hope 
International Ministries Inc., in the work of the gospel in Kasempa, 
Zambia. Village Hope International Ministries, Incorporated is a 
501 (C) (3) established under the laws of the USA. 

 
Pray for the Equipping Servants International (ESI) workshop—for the 30 pastors who will 
gather from August 19th to 24th, 2025. Pray for them to be established in their service to 
God.  

Zambia is a Christian nation, but many people have a lack of understanding because of the 
HUMANISM philosophy, which affects the economy of the country. Please pray for Zambia 
to continue to be preserved as a Christian nation. 

Pray for the nation, not to just be called a Christian nation, but that the people in the nation 
may truly be born again. 

Pray for people in Kasempa, where our ministry is established, that they may not reject 
Christ by their deeds. 

Pray for believers to make time to study the word of God, to pray and to live the word of 
God, though their lives are busy trying to find ways to survive. 

 
Thank you so much for praying! May the Lord bless you and make His face shine upon you! 

Ruth and Artis Powell 


